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General comments on the Commission's initial proposals
Saintfield should not be moved into the Belfast South and Mid Down constituency as it does not reflect the towns unionist majority. Saintfield should remain in an appropriate constituency such as Strangford. In general the proposed boundary changes will negatively impact unionist voters in this area. 

Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Belfast South and Mid Down
Saintfield should not be moved into the Belfast South and Mid Down constituency as it does not reflect the towns unionist majority. Saintfield should remain in an appropriate constituency such as Strangford. 
This move cause a large negative impact to the people of Saintfield’s ability to be represented in Parliament appropriately.


